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Statement from Mayor Emanuel about Governor's Veto of Casino Expansion Bill 
 
“A Chicago casino would create thousands of crucial jobs for Chicagoans and provide 
resources that would be used to rehabilitate neighborhood schools. Chicago loses $20 
million a month and countless jobs to casinos in Indiana. Those jobs should be here in 
Chicago, supporting the families of our tradespeople and helping the entire city’s economic 
future. It is the responsibility of the Governor and all leaders in Illinois to stop this outflow 
of dollars and jobs.  I spoke with the Governor this morning and we agreed, it cannot take 
another 20 years of discussion to draft and pass a bill that will be signed into law. I will 
continue to work relentlessly with all parties to pass a bill that will allow a Chicago casino 
to be built and implemented responsibly.” 
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